
Thank You
The family of

Carl E. Wurster
would like to thank everyone who remembered us

in any way after his passing. A special thank you

to Pastor King, organist Megan Witt, St. Matthew’s

Ladies’ Aid, Sonnenberg-Smith-Nelson Funeral

Home, Tomah Memorial Hospital Kidney Dialysis

Dept. and the pallbearers.

Mildred Wurster
Christie & Richard Bender
Ruth & Robert Johnson
Carl S. & Nancy Wurster
Mark & Kristie Wurster

Edward & Monica Wurster
Robin & Edward Kaczmarczyk
Elaine & Roger Schroeder
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